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26 August 2024 

 
Sent via email to   
 
 
Re: LG24-0213 - Parking Enforcement 
 
Dear , 
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION 
 
Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). 
On 20 August 2024 you requested the following information under the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 

 
1. How many parking enforcement breaches were issued in the last financial year? 

 
2. Please advise the value of revenue collected from these parking enforcement breaches. 

 

QLDC Response 

Decision to release information 
 
To address your request, we consulted the QLDC Regulatory Team who assisted in providing the 
following responses: 
 

1. How many parking enforcement breaches were issued in the last financial year? 

A total of 71,056 parking enforcement breaches were issued in financial year 2023/24. Of these, 
4,633 parking enforcement breaches were reversed and 3,172 were cautions. 
 

2. Please advise the value of revenue collected from these parking enforcement breaches. 

The value of revenue collected from parking enforcement breaches in financial year 2023/24 was 
$3,220,855 (as at 19 July 2024). This figure is comprised of $2,789,753 parking enforcement revenue 
and $431,102 court fee recovery. The total value of $3,220,855 is offset by a total operating cost of 
$2,887,106. In summary, QLDC parking enforcement net operating surplus is $343,748. 
 
We trust this response satisfactorily answers your request.  
 
Kind regards, 

  
 
Democracy Services team 
Queenstown Lakes District Council 
P: +64 3 441 0499 
E: information.request@qldc.govt.nz 
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